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generator’s UHC paperwork for this container. WSCF analysis also found acetone and
methylene chloride levels that exceed regulatory limits for UHCs. These constituents were
identified on the UHC paperwork for the drum, but were attached to waste with F00] and
F002 codes assigned to different inner containers.

As detailed in the Mutual Agreement and Extension Regarding Milestone M-26-01, dated
October 26, 1999, the corrective measures for Violation #4, as detailed in the June 3, 1999,
Notice of Correction, must be completed by February 8, 2000.

If you has any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (509) 736-5715.

Sincerely,

At

Laura Ruud
Permitting Speci: st
Nu :ar Waste Progre

cc: Doug Sherwood, EPA
George lers, USDOE
Jim Rasmussen, USDOE
Gloria Williams, USDOE
Steve Szendre, FDH
Tony Miskho, FDH
Harold Tilden, PN _
Karl Fecht RHI



